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 UNSTARRED QUESTION NO. 1472 

TO BE ANSWERED ON 19.12.2018 

 

  ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

 

1472.  SHRI KONAKALLA NARAYANA RAO: 

 

    Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state: 

 

(a) whether the Government has taken note of the fact that the 

advisory committee meetings being held between concerned 

railway General Managers and Members of Parliament are 

projecting dissatisfaction among MPs as none of the advices are 

taken into consideration, while taking up railway projects in 

their respective States;  

 

(b) if so, the details thereof and the reasons therefor; and 

 

(c) the steps being taken by the Government to achieve fruitful 

results of such meetings in future? 

 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS 

 

(SHRI RAJEN GOHAIN) 

(a) to (c): The suggestions given by Hon’ble Members of 

Parliament (MPs) during the meetings of Divisional Committee 

held with Zonal Railways are duly noted and well taken care of 

while executing the projects subject to feasibility, need and 

availability of funds. 

***** 


